NEWSLETTER

Tuesday June 23rd, 2015 Volume 1, Issue 2



Dear Parents,

We thank God for His grace and mercy in our lives. As our children write their exams, it is our prayer that they have retentive memory and perform beyond our expectations.

Orphanage Visit

As you may know, one of our objectives is to bring hope to underprivileged children. To this end, we'll be visiting Living Fountain Orphanage in Oniru, Victoria Island on the 25th of June, 2015. The children will be given resource packs. You can drop off items you wish to donate to the children up till the 24th of June, 2015.

Community Service Survey

Our community service survey is still available, for completion, at https://bathreg.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/community-service-survey-3. Completing this survey will help us customize and enhance our students' community service experience. Thank you for your input.



Community Service Programme

Next school year promises to be an interesting and productive one. Our students will get more chances to build their 21st century skills via the civic literacy component of 21st century learning. Critical thinking and problem solving skills, as wells as leadership skills are some of the skills you can expect them to develop.

Meadow Hall Teacher Centers

The development of Meadow Hall Teacher Centres (MHTC) is a Meadow Hall Foundation initiative aimed at equipping public school teachers with basic skills and resources needed to enhance the teaching and learning environment in their schools. MHTCs will have extensive and up-to-date collection of teaching resources, books, educational catalogues, periodicals and newsletters. They will provide early education, primary and secondary school teachers with access to **free** instructional materials and professional development resources. They will, also, provide opportunities for teachers to network and work collaboratively.



We are currently equipping our first MHTC and would appreciate your support. We **need** a few items: 2 carts, 5 shelving units, two small rugs, a small table with 4 chairs, 6 plastic containers, and two HP laptops.



Book Drive

We'll be having a book drive at the beginning of the 2015-2016 school year. Storybooks, used textbooks, etc. can be donated. We look forward to your



Have a restful summer vacation.

| Important Dates | |
|-----------------|--------------------------------|
| 25/6/2015 | Visit to Orphanage |
| 4/7/2015 | Last day for survey completion |